
March 31, 2003

Bourns Rep District Sales Managers
Bourns Rep Distributor Managers
Corporate Distributor Product Managers
Americas Sales Team
Asia Sales Team
Europe Sales Team

Bourns® Multifuse® MF-SM/33
Marking Change

Effective immediately, part marking and date coding on all Bourns® Multifuse® MF-SM/33 Series part
numbers is being changed. The change provides marking consistency with other Multifuse® surface
mount families. Packaging labels will not change.

Parts Affected Old Part Marking New Part Marking

MF-SM100/33-2 3100 100
B3A B3A

MF-SM150/33-2 3150 150
B3A B3A

If you have questions please contact your local Bourns sales contact or Multifuse® product 
management.
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